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To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
April 25,2024

Jamey Ayling, Planning Manager

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Jamey,

The following comments are the Environmental Public Health comments on the CP-24-00001
Lewington Notice of Application.

Any future development of lots associated with this proposed project would be ultimately served
by the Snoqualmie Pass Utility District (SPUD) as the parcels are in that service area. The
applicant will need to provide documentation that SPUD agrees to provide water and sewer
connections for any future development prior to final approval.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,
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Holly Erdman, B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist II
509-962-7580
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